
Our new parish priest, Herve Sauve and the Ministry of the

Youth, Rejeanne & Len Wood are inviting everyone to Church on

Sunday October 3rd at 9:30. This is a special opportunity to

bring your school bags, school supplies and even sports equip-

ment to have them blessed during this special Mass. We hope to

see you at St. Pat’s Church on Sunday October 3rd at 9:30.

There is an opportunity for your child to be involved in this Mass by being a reader,
singing in the choir, being an altar server, bringing up the gifts, bringing up the cross or

by doing the collection. If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Wood, your class-
room teacher or Mrs. Morgan.

Contact person: Rejeanne Wood 335-3727
Gretchen Morgan 335-3241

Date: Sunday October 3
Time: 9:30

Blessing
of the
School Bags


